
220 anglers tried their luck in the 2nd Annual Christ the King Inshore Classic.  Records 
were set in all six categories, and the weather could not have been better. We managed to 
raise $10,500 and had over 400 people attend the weigh-in.  The food was great, the 
music was excellent and the atmosphere was fantastic!  Plans are already being made for 
the 3rd tournament next year and we hope it’s an even better success!  Thank you to all of 
our wonderful sponsors and volunteers that made this event possible! 

2010 Results 
1st Place Speckled Trout Terry Quint 6.24 lbs. 
2nd Place Speckled Trout Colby McMahon 4.96 lbs. 
3rd Place Speckled Trout Kenny Muscat 4.75 lbs. 
1st Place White Trout Jonathan Quint 1.25 lbs. 
2nd Place White Trout Jake Spotswood 1.16 lbs. 
3rd Place White Trout Timothy Parker 1.15 lbs. 
1st Place Redfish (slot) Frank Miller 5.77 lbs. 
2nd Place Redfish (slot) Matthew Bell 5.57 lbs. 
3rd Place Redfish (slot) Aaron White 4.76 lbs. 
1st Place Croaker Kenny Muscat 1.01 lbs. 
2nd Place Croaker Otto Stupka 0.89 lbs. 
3rd Place Croaker Michael Doehring 0.84 lbs. 
1st Place Flounder Kevin Olmstead 3.14 
2nd Place Flounder Hayes Knapp 1.94 
3rd Place Flounder Christian Parke 1.91 
1st Place Sheepshead Billy Micholopolous 5.54 lbs. 
2nd Place Sheepshead Pat Williamson 4.45 lbs. 
3rd Place Sheepshead Jack Jones 3.69 lbs. 
   
$530 Jackpot Winner Erica Schilling 

http://www.inshoreclassic.org/links.aspx

